Any Other Business: Thanks were given to George and Margaret Brett-Reynolds for cleaning the war memorial and the surrounding area in readiness for the Remembrance Day service and laying of the Poppy Wreath.

It was reported that as the ditches and gullies had not been dug out deep enough, water was left laying across Kirkgate Lane and Warham Road and a large spread of water across the road on the corner near to the Carpenters Arms after recent very heavy showers of rain. The Clerk to contact Highways requesting these issues be attended to with urgency.

Concerns have also been raised by a member of the public with regard to the extremely dirty condition of the bus shelter.

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.15pm.

Next meeting: Monday 12th February 2024.

Signed	Date
9.9	